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July 2023

Dear 6th Form students,

Results Day Information

A Level Results day will be on Thursday 17th August.

Results will be available for collection from the 6th Form block between 8:30am and
10:00am where you will also find experienced staff who will be on hand to support you
if you require guidance.

Results are legal documents which mean they have to be collected by you. If you
need someone else to collect them on your behalf, they should bring with them a letter
signed by yourself giving permission for them to do so. If you are unable to make the
day, results will be posted out to your home address. Alternatively, please email
exams@treviglas.cornwall.sch.uk from your school email account requesting that your
results are emailed to you. Results can only be emailed to your school email address
and will not be processed until later in the day on 17th August.

Kind regards

Claire Moody
Exam and Data Officer
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